
 

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg, a phan ddaw i law, byddwn yn ateb yn y Gymraeg – ni fydd hyn yn 
gohirio ein hymateb. Os hoffech dderbyn gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg o hyn ymlaen, neu os ydych wedi cael eich 
gwahodd i gyfweliad neu gyfarfod ac yr hoffech ddefnyddio’r Gymraeg, anfonwch e-bost at: 
Commissioner@gwent.pnn.police.uk. Darperir gwasanaethau cyfieithu. 

 
We welcome correspondence in Welsh and where received, we will reply in Welsh - this will not delay our response. 
If you wish to receive correspondence in Welsh hereafter or if you have been invited to an interview or meeting and 
you wish to use Welsh, send email to: Commissioner@gwent.pnn.police.uk. Translation services will be provided. 

 

 

2 February 2018 
 

David J Rowlands AC/AM 
Chair 
Petitions Committee 
National Assembly for Wales 
Cardiff Bay 
Cardiff CF99 1NA 
 
 

Dear Mr Rowlands 
 

PETITION P-05-774 PASS WIDE AND SLOW WALES 
 

I have raised the issue with the Chief Constable of Gwent and he has responded as 
follows: 
 

“In 2017 we have not recorded any injury road traffic collisions involving horses. 
 

Our Schools’ Liaison Officers currently deliver road safety lessons at primary school level.  
This lesson is not mandatory, however, so will only be delivered if a particular school 
requests it. 
 

I know this is only at consultation stage, but if there was a campaign we could give a level 
of support.” 
 

This would be an operational matter so it is for Gwent Police to lead rather than my office.  
However, we would be happy to be involved should the Welsh Government decide to 
have a national campaign. 
 
Best wishes. 

 
Jeff Cuthbert B.SC, MCIPD 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Gwent 
 

 


